M Isle of Palms Police Department

Public Service Announcement

Property Thefts —June 2015

The Isle of Palms Police Department wants to work with residents and
visitors to prevent property summertime thefts.

Avoid leaving belongings unattended.

Lock vehicles. If you must leave valuables in the car, place
them out of view or in the trunk.

Help us to prevent crimes by reporting all suspicious activity
to IOPPD. Dial 911 for an emergency in progress or dial 843-
886-6522 for any other concerns.

The Isle of Palms Police Department strives to maintain a safe
environment. These tips aid in accomplishing that goal. Thank you
for your help!



